
 September Classroom Times 

Mrs. Cheryl Sharadin’s  PREK4s MWF 8:45am-12pm  

 

Welcome to 4s 
This year in Fours your child will be learning and working on the skills to help them have success as they 
prepare for kindergarten next year.  Most importantly, my goal is to make it a fun, enjoyable, and positive 
learning experience.  Along with academics, their social and emotional development as well as creative 
expression will be integral parts of their learning experience.  A highlight of the year will be learning about the 
solar system. 

 

Reinforce their learning… 
You can reinforce your child’s learning by asking them about their day.  Read to them daily.  Review with them 
the letter, number, and shape of the week.  Develop their fine motor skills by coloring, cutting with scissors, 
painting with watercolors, and playing with play dough. 

 

Upcoming Events and Important Dates 
“Start With Hello Week”- wear green – September 15-19th 

POP Night (Parent Only Open House) – September 18h 6-7pm 
Bring your child’s classroom supplies with you to POP night please 

Makin’ Music with Mr. Mike – September 26th 
Scholastic Book Fair - September 29th-October 3rd 

Fall Picture Day – October 1st bring your smile       

 

Things We are Learning this Month 
Letter and sound identification for the letters L, F, E and H 

Your child will practice letter writing, using the Learning Without Tears method. They also will begin their “Alphabet 
Book” which will focus on the letter of the week through art. 

  Throughout the year, they will be making an “All About Me” book to highlight our school year together with the use 
of art and photographs.  The books will go home at the end of the year in May 2026. 

Counting the number line on our way to 20 
Recognizing circles and squares  

Number Book – Identifying number, 1 and 2, one-to-one correspondence and practice writing 
Signs of Fall 

Seasons of the Year 
Start With Hello – We will be discussing ways to be kind to each other, and we will create a class poster.  

 

Reminders… 
• Each student should have a complete set of extra clothing in a labeled Ziploc bag that stays at school to use 

as needed.  Please include socks & underwear too. 

• Each student will need to bring a reusable lunch bag daily filled with a healthy snack and water bottle.  
Please only include one or two snack choices and add an icepack to keep things cold. 

• No backpack is needed, please do not send one to school, thank you. 

• The student of the week will bring in their show and tell on Monday (Please only one item), and they will 
also be the classroom helper for the week. The leader of the week helps with the morning circle time 
activities and is class line leader. 

• The children’s weekly work folder will go home every Friday and please return on every Monday. 

 


